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Wolverhampton Grand Prix cancelled
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The Wolverhampton Grand Prix on March 21-22 has been cancelled due to venue closure by Wolverhampton
City Council.

Entry refunds will be processed in due course, please bear with us.

The Table Tennis England Board will meet on Wednesday to discuss the impact of COVID-19 on the sport. A
further statement regarding upcoming events will be issued after that. In the meantime, other events will
continue to run as normal, in line with UK Government guidelines.

Click here to read the latest information on the impact of coronavirus on table tennis
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